REDACTED

Sent: Sunday, May 02, 2004 2:45 PM

Bob: in connection with this GD Disclosure form, my staff points out the Kiely was
mentioned in the press. My memory is that I was bidding, you were bidding and somecone
else{Bill Allen?) was bidding. When we discovered we were all bidding so I could get the
dag, the bidding stopped. You and Bill{?) paid something to the Classic and I got the dog.
The Classic is a 501{c)3 corporation. It's legal for me to accept a gift from it but I
must report it. Since the dog was worth more than $285-the limit for gifts neither you nor
Bill could give it to me. I also bought Taz for $250.

I think I should just report that I received Kiely from the Classic-will this meet the
approval of the Board? Teds
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